
 
Available to you if your child’s school is a PiXL school  
PiXL Independence 
 

What is PiXL Independence? 
PiXL Independence is a strategy across all subjects at GCSE and A Level 
and is designed to help your child understand what they do, and don’t know 
so that they can address any issues they have during their studies. 

 

 

 How does my child access the material? 
Your child will be given their log in details to the student website via the 
school. Your child logs on and downloads the booklet that they want to 
work on, this may be a booklet your child’s teacher has told them about.  
Each booklet has different tasks for your child to complete. 

 

 How does it work? 
Your child completes a section of one of the booklets. Following that they 
complete the Diagnosis, Therapy, Testing (DTT) sheet. On this sheet they 
have to identify one thing they didn’t understand from what they have done, 
how they are going to learn it and evidence of their new learning.  

 

 What about the templates? 
We learn when we transform the information we are looking at into a 
different form. We have created some templates that your child can use to 
transform their learning, they can simply download them from the website 
and use them for any task or subject. 

What about the credit system? 
Your child’s teacher may ask the class to complete a certain number of 
‘credits’ for a specific time. The credits can be found on the front page of 
each booklet. They should record their credits on the PiXL Independence 
log sheet. This is a way of helping them track their growing independence. 

 

 Will this work be marked by the teachers? 
This will depend on the school BUT the most important thing is that your 
child has identified what they did not know and then were able to 
independently find out the information and learn it. Therefore, the teacher 
will prioritise the DTT sheet and ask them the 5 questions to evidence 
learning. 
 

 


